RPS London Region

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Monday 18th January 2021

The London Region Annual General Meeting was held online on Monday 18th  January 2021 at 7.00pm. There were 58 members present and 4 members joined for the talk which followed.

2021 Report 

The meeting was led by Co-Regional Organisers, David & Judy Hicks.

The Minutes of the 2020 AGM were summarised and approved by those present, with no votes against. 

The Regional Organiser’s Report was delivered by David Hicks and Jennette Russell presented the Treasurer’s Report.  It was noted that the Region has a healthy cash balance at present. Funding from HQ is received on a per capita basis and as membership numbers are similar, this year’s funding is likely to be similar to the £1,928 received last year.

Both reports were accepted by those present.
 
Elections 

David Hicks was proposed as Regional Organisers.  Most voted for:  there were no votes against.

Mike Psyllides, Roger Towell and Judy Hicks were elected as Co-Deputy Regional Organisers.

Jennette Russell was re-elected to the role of Treasurer.

Any Other Business 

The meeting thanked the outgoing volunteers for all their work during the year.

As there was no further business, the meeting closed at 7.45pm. 
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